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22nd January 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Y11 Mock Results and Resit Saturday 
 
As you may be aware, results of the recent mock examinations are now being shared 
with students by their classroom teachers. The results will also be published on the 
parent portal on Wednesday 29th January 2020.  This will give you an opportunity to 
discuss mock results with your son or daughter before the Parents’ Consultation 
Evening on Friday 31st January 2020.  A hard copy of the results will also be available for 
collection at the Parents’ Consultation Evening. 
 
Students who would benefit from another attempt at a mock paper(s) will be invited to 
attend a ‘Resit Saturday’ on Feb 29th 2020. Although attendance at the resit day is not 
compulsory, I would ask you to encourage your son or daughter to take advantage of 
this opportunity for additional examination support and preparation.  
 
A formal timetable of academic clinics will start after half term.  These will run after 
school and on Saturday mornings.  These clinics will be in addition to the support 
already offered by classroom teachers.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and please do get in touch if you have any 
questions in the run up to the final exams.  
 
 
With best wishes 
 

   
Bev Eldridge  Karen Gracie-Langrick 
Head of Year 10 and Year 11  Deputy Head, Academic Studies 


